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Serving Aberdeenshire from mountain to sea- the very best of Scotland 

 

Friday 15th October 2021 

 

Good morning everyone 

 

As we approach the end of our first term of 2021/22 school year, I wanted to share 

a few dates for diaries. 

 

Dates for Diaries 

 

School is closed for primary pupils and term-time nursery pupils from Monday 18th 

October 2021 and reopens on Monday 1st November 2021.  This is for our October 

holidays. No alarms needed for Monday morning! 

 

I would also like to remind you all that there are Inservice days this term on 

Thursday 18th November and Friday 19th November 2021 where school is closed for 

all pupils.  These days are used for staff training and we will be working together to 

consider how we can use our outdoor environment to deliver STEM subjects and to 

develop our understanding of using loose parts and play across the school. 

 

On Wednesday 17th November, we will be raising money for Children in Need.  This 

will be a low key affair where those who wish to, can donate a pound to this 

worthwhile cause and come to school dressed as they please.  We will also hold a 

whole school assembly on that day to reflect on how we can help others to thrive. 

 

Term Two ends on Tuesday 21st December at 3:15pm for all pupils and Term Three 

resumes on 5th January 2022.  More information will follow about Christmas plans in 

school. 

 

Also next term, we will be selling poppies for a small donation.  More information 

will follow once we return. 

 

Flu vaccinations for primary pupils take place in Term Two also. 

 

http://laurencekirk.aberdeenshire.sch.uk/


 

Thinking Ahead… 

 

February occasional days, mid term break and inservice days means that school is 

closed to all pupils from Thursday 10th to Wednesday 16th of February 2022 

inclusive. 

 

Spring holiday is from 4th April to 15th April 2022 for primary pupils and term-time 

nursery pupils. 

 

There is also a May Day holiday on 2nd May 2022, and an occasional day on 6th 

June 2022 for all pupils. 

 

Summer holidays is from 4th July to 19th August 2022 for primary pupils and term-

time nursery pupils. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Jill Smith 

Head Teacher 
 


